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December 20,1999 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn: Stephanie Clapp 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

ECEIVED 
JAN 0 5  2000 

FIO! IUB Public Service Commission 
Division of Water and Wastewater 

Dear Madam: 

This letter is written to confirm the December 17, 1999, purchase by 
Aquasource Utilities, Inc. of assets from A. P. Utilities, Inc. and Mr. Philip Woods 
for the Hawks Point and 4 9 ~  Street Village water systems in Marion County. As 
you know, AquaSource Utilities, Inc. is now the parent company of Ocala Oaks 
Utilities, Inc., as a result of its purchase on June 24, 1999. 

If you have questions concerning these purchases, please contact Michael 
Ellzey at (352) 732-3504, or you may contact me in Houston, Texas at (713) 983- 
3333. 

Carey Thom 
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Vice-president 
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